
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 26, 2022     
 
Jennifer Manning 
Administrator 
Michigan Veteran Homes at Chesterfield Township 
47901 Sugarbush Road 
Chesterfield Township, MI 48047 
 
Subject: Michigan Veteran Homes at Chesterfield Township Virtual Annual VA Survey, 
July 5 – 8, 2022 
 
Dear Ms. Manning: 
 

The VA survey team conducted a virtual VA Annual Survey of the Michigan 
Veteran Homes at Chesterfield Township from July 5 – 8, 2022. Enclosed is the State 
Home Survey Report. 

 
The survey team found the Michigan Veteran Homes at Chesterfield Township in 

compliance with all VA standards. The Michigan Veteran Homes at Chesterfield 
Township is thus granted Full Certification until the next VA Survey. Thank you for your 
continued support of our nation’s Veterans. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Cicely Robinson, National State Veterans 

Home Program Manager for Quality and Oversight, who coordinates survey processes 
for Pod 1, at either cicely.robinson@va.gov or 608-867-9422. 

    
    Sincerely, 

 
 

      
  Scotte R. Hartronft, M.D., M.B.A., FACP, FACHE 
  Executive Director 
  Office of Geriatrics & Extended Care 
 

 
cc: Ms. Laura Ruzick 
      Network Director, VA Healthcare System Serving Ohio, Indiana, and Michigan 
 
      Ms. Michelle Martin 
      Acting Director, VA Detroit Healthcare  
 
      Ms. Mary Davidson and Dr. Marcos Montagnini 
       SVH Liaisons, VA Healthcare System Serving Ohio, Indiana, and Michigan 
 

Enclosure 
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